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Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations            

at St.Matthew’s   -- Update 
We at St.Matthew’s are planning to have a Street Party on Saturday 4th June 10 – 3pm together with a 

Jubilee Songs of Praise and Lunch on Sunday 5th June 2022. 

On the Saturday 4th June of the Jubilee Weekend Tay Street will be closed for a Vintage Car Rally. This 

event last took place in 2018 when Tay Street was a hive of activity with visitors.  St.Matthew’s are working 

with the council to ensure this event will be better than ever in that we have agreed to sell teas and 

coffees at the foot of the High Street and at the church, as well as providing childrens entertainment 

burgers and ice cream in the church grounds. 

On Sunday 5th June, there will be an open air Songs of Praise service on Tay Street at 11am followed by a 

lunch and entertainment indoors from Michael Ellacott, Rock Choir and surprise guests. Tickets for the 

lunch, priced £5, will be available from this Sunday. Please purchase your ticket as early as possible to help 

our catering team with the numbers. 

This is going to be an exciting and busy weekend for the congregation and the community for which we 

need as much support as possible. You may already have received a phone call or a request to help please 

be as generous with your time as possible. This is a major opportunity to place St.Matthew’s clearly at the 

centre of the community. 

 

 

 

 

 



TEE SHIRTS 

150th ANNIVERSARY T-SHIRTS 
 

One of our Members, Jenni Wilson who is a graphic designer, has very kindly 

designed some t-shirts to commemorate our 150th Anniversary - one including our 

church logo for general purchase and the other for our walkers containing the Fife 

Pilgrim Way details also. Please see the link attached for Jenni's website.  

 

These are £15.25 each. 

https://voice.teemill.com/collection/st-matts/ 

If you would like to purchase one of these unique t-shirts at our special price please 

let me know either by e-mail or phone or see me at church by 15th May. 

 

Thanks 

Fiona Bruce 

FMBruce6@googlemail.com or 07787 103531 

 
It would be great if volunteers could wear their TEE SHIRTS when helping at the 

Jubilee Weekend and other church events. 

 

Perth Festival of the Arts 

Once again St.Matthew’s has been asked to be a venue for the Festival and we are pleased to be having 

The “ Cross Trust Artists of the Year” Concert.  This takes place on Thursday 26th May at 7.30pm. Tickets 

on sale at Perth Theatre Box office OR online at www.perthfestival.co.uk 

In addition from 19th May to 22nd May the Perthshire Arts Association return to St.Matthew’s with their 

exhibition of paintings. 
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Doors Open at St.Matthew’s 

You will have noted that there have been requests for members and friends to come along to the church at 

various times during the week when the door will be open to visitors. We have not been greatly successful 

in getting volunteers BUT as we move into the better weather the footfall in Tay Street is starting to 

increase and the numbers coming through the doors are starting to increase. 

A calendar of available dates and times can be found to volunteer in the café area. Please have a look and 

see what you can do to help. This is an enjoyable outreach to the community. Some people are happy to 

volunteer, with a book or knitting when things are quiet, and others take their stint as a chance to share 

coffee with a friend. 

Following on from May /June Open days we move into the Summer Gallery Months of July, August and 

early September where the following programme of Exhibitions will be held in the Church. During that 

time we expect the church to be busy with visitors and as before we need members to be available to look 

after the café and general supervision.  The artists involved will also be there looking after the exhibits and 

talking to visitors. 

“LOCKDOWN “ EXHIBITION 

Janet Martin and I are organising an exhibition to run 

from Monday 5th to Saturday 10th September to 

include all the various activities and projects you have 

worked on over the last 2 years during the period of 

Covid restrictions. 

What did you do? What did you achieve? What have 

you made? 

Some people have already contacted me but we need 

more exhibits! 

We would love to hear from you with any ideas and 

objects you have- or photos of anything too big to 

exhibit! 

Please contact me on FMBruce6@googlemail .com or 

07787 103531 asap.  

The culmination of the week will be on the evening of 

Saturday 10th September when we are honoured to 

have actress, singer, poet and author, Gerda 

Stevenson talk to us about her film “ The 

Stormwatchers” which she made as part of the 

Orkney Festival during lockdown and we will then 

have a private showing of the film.  

 

Fiona Bruce 

 

 

 

 


